
 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  

We have had a lovely first week back, with a 

fantastic celebration of our Year 6 trip to 

Liverpool with our very own ‘Liverpool 

Museum’. This term is set to be very busy, so I 

have put a list of dates on this newsletter to 

keep you in the loop! 
 

Attendance 

Target 

for 

2024-5 

Current 

% last 

week 

National 

% last 

week 

Current 

% to 

date 

National 

% to 

date 

95% 91.3% 93.7% 94.1% 94.6% 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

On Friday 13th June we are holding a non-

uniform day as a way of supporting one of 

the stalls for Summer Fair. Children are invited 

to wear non-uniform for the day in return for 

a chocolate donation for the chocolate 

tombola.  Please just send the donations in on 

Friday morning.   

We have some fantastic new tennis nets that 

FOSMs have just bought and we are keen to 

raise some more funds for some more 

equipment.  We look forward to having some 

fun while we do this on 19th June.    

   
 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming important dates (so far! There 

may be more for trips!) 

9.06.25- Sandsend Cake Stall- see Dojo.   

9.06.25- Phonics tests for Year 1 start today 

11.06.25 &12.06.25- School Photographs (see 

separate letter) 

17.06.25- Sandsend Class to Scarborough 

College for Science visit.  

17.06.25- New starters transition afternoon 

19.06.25- Summer Fair after school 

23.06.25- Playdale Farm trip for EYFS 

24.06.25- EYFS Sports afternoon at 1.30pm 

26.06.25- New starters transition afternoon 

30.06.25- All children moving up to new 

classes for the morning.  

1.07.25-  9.15am KS2 sports day (Y3-Y6) 

             1.30pm KS1 sports day (Y1-Y2) 

2.07.25- Trip for Year 5- more info to come.  

3.07.25- Camp night for Year 5s 

8.07.25- Reserve sports day 

14.07.25 & 15.07.25- Y6 and KS2 

performance evenings for all Y6 and KS2 

children.  

16.07.25 at 1.45pm- Leaver’s service for Y6 at 

St. Martin’s-on-the-Hill church.  All welcome.   

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

                              With blessings, 

                              Mrs Barber 

                              Headteacher 


